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How long have you been an AAUW member? Why have you 

chosen your time to dedicate to AAUW?  

I have been a member of AAUW for two years. I joined because 

my mother told me to, and we have a saying in my family, “You 

might as well do what Mom tells you to do the first time because 

you’re going to end up doing it anyway!” It has been a great 

decision. I’ve gotten to know a wonderful group of women and 

men and we support numerous worthwhile causes. I’ve especially 

enjoyed meeting our scholarship recipients. 

Which school did you attend and what did you major in? 
University of Michigan – B.S Mathematics and M.S. Information and Library Science 
 
Do you/Did you have a career? If so, what is/was it? 
I retired from Novi Community Schools as a math teacher and school media specialist. 
 
How do you like to spend your free time? Do you have hobbies?  
I love to read, volunteer, take OLLI classes, study Spanish, and fly a Cessna 120 with my 
husband. 
 
Do you play sports and/or exercise?  
I enjoy walking outside, cross-country skiing, snowshoeing, and working out at the gym. 
 
Do you have a favorite book, author, movie, or TV show? 
I have a ton of favorite books! I loved All the Light We Cannot See, The Tenth Muse, and Where 
the Crawdads Sing. 
 
What things do you like to do in the Ann Arbor area? 
I feel so fortunate to live in Ann Arbor. I love seeing visiting authors. Over the last two years, I 
have seen Colum McCann, Ann Patchett, and Pete Souza. My perfect Ann Arbor day is to fly in 
the morning out of Ann Arbor Airport and visit TeaHaus and Literati in the afternoon. 
 

 

 


